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The site of the third podium, where 
the Leaf Race happens.

Our new overlay for the waterfall 
activity

The site for the first podium, where 
the Bug’s Eye View occurs.

For more info visit: http://www.etc.cmu.edu/projects/seecquel
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Week in Review
	 This week was shorter than normal, due 
to the Thanksgiving holiday. With Softs Coming 
up, our focus was almost completely on polish; 
our signs have been ordered, and should arrive in 
the next couple of days. Our voice actor has been 
in, been recorded, and had his audio inserted. The 
promo videos and website are being edited for Soft 
Opening Online on Tuesday. The programmers are 
currently working on eliminating any remaining 
bugs, and on getting things set up on the SEEC 
project’s Electric Owl for the intro and outro videos.

	 With Thanksgiving and Softs, we did not 
have a 	playtest this week.

	

	 We have Softs (essentially a beta release) 
on Monday, and Soft Opening Online (Softs for the 
website and archives). After that, we will have a lot 
of feedback to work on, which will likely revolve 
around further polishing in preparation for Finals.

Playtest

The Coming Week


	Newsletter13P1
	Newsletter13P2

